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Agenda Item 4             Application Ref. 21/00655/FUL 
 
Land between Apedale Road and Palatine Drive, Chesterton  
 
A further representation on the planning application has been received highlighting that a 
known Roman Fort is located adjacent to the neighbouring high school.  
 
This issue has been addressed within the main agenda report at paragraph 1.5 and the 
consultation comments of the Staffordshire County Council’s Historic Environment Team have 
been received raising no objections to the planning application, subject to a pre 
commencement condition that secures the submission, approval and implementation of a 
written scheme of archaeological investigation. 
 
The RECOMMENDATION remains as set out in the main agenda report.  

 


